
Parents drop in sessions 

Please use our drop ins to follow up any discussions or to access the staff for 

help with homework, behaviour or to find out how your child is doing. Teachers 

will be available after school on these nights. 

Mrs Tomlinson will chat to parents with any SEN concerns in addition to the     

parents of her class 

 Miss Lawton    Nursery                Friday 

 Mrs Seymour           Reception             Friday 

 Miss Fenton             Reception             Friday 

 Miss Falato              Year 1                 Thursday 

 Mrs Tomlinson          Year 1                  Friday 

 Mrs Cheetham          Year 2                 Friday 

 Mrs Heaps               Year 2                 Wednesday 

 Mrs Gray                 Year 3                  Thursday 

 Miss Smith              Year 3                  Thursday 

 Miss Price                Year 4                  Thursday 

 Miss Mohring           Year 4                  Thursday 

KINGSFIELD AWARDS 

A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a 

Golden Ticket this week and chose a prize from the Golden chest in 

Mrs Butlers office: 

       Hayley Mould           Jack Jones 

 Matthew Scarratt          Caleb Beech 

 Jennifer-Rose Turner    Lydia Dyson         Harley Boardman 

              Star of the Week 

   Busy Bees                          Riley Moss 

              Clever Caterpillars              Ellie Smedley  

 Terrific Tigers               Oli Vickers  

 Charming Cheetahs            Mason Beresford 

  Perfect Panthers                  Leah Cornwell 

 Learning Lions               Oscar Boon  

 Super Squirrels         Jennifer-Rose Turner 

 Wise Owls                   Lacey Nellist 

              Brilliant Badgers           Jaymie-Leigh Deakin 

 Fantastic Foxes                  Bobbie Poole 

                                                         

 Handwriting Hero 

 Busy Bees                           Teddy Oakes 

 Clever Caterpillars              Anthony Hazell 

 Terrific Tigers             Alexandra Latham 

 Charming Cheetahs             Aiden Hoskins 

 Perfect Panthers                  Mason Armitt  

 Learning Lions                    Jamie Cavanagh  

 Super Squirrels                    Lyla Matthews  

 Wise Owls                    Elliot Wallace 

 Brilliant Badgers                Caleb Beech 

   Fantastic Foxes                 Jack Ratcliffe 

       

  Independant Learner  

 Busy Bees                           Corey Porter 

 Clever Caterpillars              Marshall Bentley 

 Terrific Tigers               Connor Jude 

 Charming Cheetahs            Joshua Burrell 

 Perfect Panthers                  Layton Riley 

 Learning Lions                    Flynn Clulow  

 Super Squirrels                    Elsa Hayhurst 

 Wise Owls             Hollie Thompson 

 Brilliant Badgers   Sienna Roberts 

 Fantastic Foxes                 Katie Walsh  

                  

                    

 Ladybird of the week                                                                                             

   

         Carly Walker 

           

Nursery Applications 

Your child is now  eligible to start in our School Nursery in the term   

after their 3rd Birthday, subject to place availability. We now offer  an  

intake in September , Christmas and Easter , and offer the 30 hours  

funded provision for those parents who are eligible, which would mean 

your child could start at 8.45am and finish at 3pm fully  funded.  All   

applications for Nursery now come straight to the school. Please see our 

website for application details and closure dates for each of the intakes.  

If your child is due to start in  September, you can apply online via our 

website now, or if you would prefer pop into the school office for a paper 

copy. If you would like an application form emailing to you please email 

the request to office@kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk 

If you would like to have a look around the Nursery please speak to the 

office to book a visit. 

This week’s house points winner is  Jupiter with  

196 points.  Saturn received  166 points Mars           

received  148 points and Earth received 113 points. 

CONGRATULATIONS to JUPITER   

Short Tennis 

Next week (13th February ) 

will be the last short tennis 

until Mr Ingram is back on 

Tuesday 13th March.  

Thank you to all children who went 

out on a trip this week as part of 

Faith in Focus week. You all      

behaved fantastically and we are 

very proud of you. We were            

particularly commended for our      

children’s behaviour by the         

Buddhist Temple in Buxton. Well 

done to you all.  



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

 

School closes for Half Term 

Friday 16th February 

 

School re-opens 

Tuesday  27th February 

 

Year 4 Standon Bowers 

28th February –2nd March 

 

School closes for Easter 

Thursday 29th March 

 

School Re-opens 

Monday 16th April 

 

Bank Holiday Monday  

Monday May 7th 

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 25th May 

 

School re-opens 

Tuesday  5th June 

 

School closes for Summer 

Friday 20th July 

 

School re-opens 

Tuesday 4th September 

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 26th October 

 

 

 

Learn TOGETHER  play TOGETHER  

SUCCEED TOGETHER 
16th February 2018 

Kingsfield News 

Theme of the Week 
 

I can read my book and talk 

about it.  

Children’s News 

Well done to the following children for their out of 

school  achievements: 

Jamie Pierpoint—Gymnast of the week 

School Attendance 

 

    Clever Caterpillars              95.30%  

    Busy Bees                            86.30% 

    Charming Cheetahs            91.00% 

    Terrific Tigers                      95.70% 

    Perfect Panthers                 93.60% 

    Learning Lions                    98.50% 

    Super Squirrels                   95.60% 

    Wise Owls                            99.30% 

    Fantastic Foxes                   91.90% 

    Brilliant Badgers        92.70%  

  

Last weeks winners were                         

Mrs Grey’s class with 99.30%  

Fantastic—Well done  

 Last Week’s Whole School           

Attendance    

  94.40% 

             School target    

                            96.50% 

 

Standon Bowers 

All consent letters MUST be back by Tuesday 27th 

February otherwise your child will not be able to 

go.  

Parents are welcome to stay and wave their      

children off on the Wednesday.   

The coach will leave around 9.15am 

                            Twitter 

                     @KingsfieldSch 

Please check out our twitter page for lots of       

up-to-date information and pictures of events and 

activities on-going in school that your child may be a 

part of.  

          WORLD BOOK DAY 

          Thursday 1st March 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on 

1st March with a Julia Donaldson Day. The children 

do not need to bring a book from home and can   

either wear non-uniform or dress up as a 

character from a Julia Donaldson 

book.  

 

 

A big Thank You and Good Luck to Mrs Callan 

in Perfect Panthers who leaves us today having       

covered  maternity leave in Year 2.  

 

 

Welcome back to Mrs Bosson who returns after 

half term following the birth of her daughter last 

year.  

PTFA Meeting 

Wednesday 7th March 3.20pm 

Children can access Kool Kids after 

school care on the day free of charge for  

those parents attending the meeting.  

We look forward to seeing you there.  

We now have over 200 followers on   

twitter. This is a great way of seeing all 

of the exciting events happening during 

our school day. If you haven't already, 

follow us : 

@KingsfieldSch 

School closes today for half term. We thank you 

all for your hard work and support and hope 

that you have a lovely week off. We look        

forward to seeing you all back on                    

Tuesday 27th February. 


